
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 5/29/2012 4:48:48 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Hi 

Word has it that Paul told Marzia that she was to run PPD the way Laura Doll did. Apparently 
Mary am and I had nothing to do with it, and are automatically unworthy as sources of ideas 
because we're still in the building!!! I find it interesting that she hasn't talked to me at all 
(except to complain about one person I hired - when I actually hired ALL of them except 
Devla, and now Kinosian). 

Also, everybody likes her (even me!). Just as long as you don't trust her. She likes to stir things 
up just to create drama, I think partly just out of boredom. I suggest being very careful what 
you share with her. 

Nancy's job? Oh please. Everybody wants that. Ed, Marzia, etc. Given how Nancy has done it, 
everybody thinks it's a job with all the fun and no responsibilities. She's never even shown bet-
face at a director's meeting, and rarely at a Commission meeting except when she was a 
Commissioner! But do you seriously think Marzia would be a credible external representative 
of the PUC? At least Nancy has some serious policy chops. 

Ok, I should stop typing now... Delete this email... 

Hope you and Larry had a nice long weekend! 

J. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 

SB GT&S 0261371 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 4:37 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: RE: Hi 

LOL. She asked me last week at the Commission meeting if I'd be willing to talk with her 
about PPD and I said sure. I like thinking about that stuff, and was curious to get to know her 
better. I liked her more than I expected to for some reason. She has a big challenge with her 
team and with Paul's unrealistic (in my view) vision of what PPD should be. She is high on 
Kanossian and Chris. 

And you, with Nancy. Not a surprise, but funny that we were all there. MZ wants Nancy's job 
and has all the normal frustrations about it. 

From: Fitch, Julie A. fmailto:iulie.fitch@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 3:19 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Hi 

Nice to see you briefly at lunch. Marzia?!? 

J. 

SB GT&S 0261372 


